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Opening doors with learning, faith and care  FRIDAY 13TH OCTOBER 2023 
 

 

FEELING THANKFUL 
On Wednesday, we all attended St. Peter’s Church to take part in our 
annual Harvest Festival. During our visit we took part in a procession 
of Harvest gifts and, as you can see from the photographs below, the 
gifts were plentiful! Learners from Year 5 and Year 6 led the service 
with readings, prayers and poems and our harvest hymns were 
enjoyed by all.  
 
Thank you to all our families who 
donated to the school and church 
appeal for House of Bread and to 
Year 6 families who have prepared 
some wonderful Harvest baskets 
which will be shared with our local 
elderly residents in partnership with 
Hixon Luncheon Club.  
 

CHAMPIONS OF CHANGE

 
This morning in our worship we were wowed by a presentation from 
our fantastic Year 4 learners who have been working hard over the 
past few weeks making an abundance of bird feeders both at home 
and in school. Thanks to your generous donations they have been able 
to make and share bird feeders with almost the whole-school and now 
gardens up and down the village are well-equipped to help feed the 
birds through the winter months. Thank you Mr Smallwood and all of 
Year 4 for your compassion towards our local wildlife and Well Done 
on a superb presentation today!  
 

DOJO HIGHLIGHTS 
Extra-Curricular Activities: Please check your dojo 
messages if you applied for a space in our extra-curricular 
activities next half-term, as messages were sent out this 
week confirming spaces.  We have limited spaces available 

in some Key Stage 2 activities (Hockey, Choir). If your child is 
interested in joining any of these activities, please contact the school 
office before the half-term holidays.  
Parent’s Evening Appointments: Please see letter shared on class 
dojo yesterday for links to book your child’s parent’s evening 
appointment these are available virtually or face to face during week 
commencing 23rd October 2023.   
 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

* Please see individual letters for more 
information 

02.0  

13.10.23 School Photo Day 

(Individuals and Siblings) 
 

13.10.23 Year 4 Social Action Project 
Y4 Parents invited to join us at 

9.10am in the school hall.  
17. 

16.10.23 Year 6 Residential: Stanley 

Head 
 

24.10.23 Flourish Parents Evening 

 

25.10.23 Rec – Y6 Parents Evening 

 

26.10.23 Rec – Y6 Parents Evening 

 

27.10.23 Open Door Friday 
Doors open from 3.00pm 

 

30.10.23  October Half-Term 
014  

06.11.23 School Closed: INSET Day 
 

 

Click here to view: 
2023-2024 School Term Dates 

 

YOU ARE INVITED TO OPEN 
DOOR FRIDAY 
 

On Friday 27th October 2023, we host our first 
Open Door Friday for learners in Reception – 
Year 6. On these days, our doors open early 
at 3pm for parents/carers to come into 
school and share in children’s learning from 
the first half-term. Books and 
learning logs will be out for you to 
share and teachers are on-hand 
to answer any questions you may 
have. Please note on this day, the 
playground gates do not open 
and all children are to be 
collected from their classrooms.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.st-peters-hixon.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023-2024-School-Term-Dates.pdf
https://www.st-peters-hixon.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023-2024-School-Term-Dates.pdf

